
D i k e  Darlene 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

29 October  2013 20:25 
Planning Planning 
Object ion 2013 i613DP 56 Potion Road  N W 3  4LJ 

F o l l o w  U p  F lag :  Fol low up 
F lag  S t a t u s :  Orange 

Dear Camden Planning Dept, 
I strongly onject to the plans for basement excavation on the grounds that similar 

projects prevailing in our street have caused further sliding down the hill and 
generally destabilising the structure of the terrace. 
This is therefore highly undesirable. 

I do not however, object to the loft conversion. 

Yours faithfull 


